
Expanding  our 
Mission and

Winning Hearts 
for Christ!

314-650-6397

390 Lauren Landing

www.lightingthepath.org

P L E A S E  D O N A T E  A N D
H E L P  R E A C H  T H E
U N R E A C H E D  A N D
T H O S E  I N  N E E D !  

L I V I N G  O U T  T H E  G R E A T
C O M M A N D M E N T , A S  D E P I C T E D  I N
M A T T H E W  2 5 ,  F U E L S  T H E  G R E A T

C O M M I S S I O N — W H E N  P E O P L E  W I T N E S S
C H R I S T ’ S  L O V E  T H R O U G H  O U R

A C T I O N S ,  T H E I R  H E A R T S  A R E  O P E N E D
T O  R E C E I V E  H I S  M E S S A G E  T H R O U G H

O U R  W O R D S .

WITH THE HELP OF OUR DONORS WE ARE
ACCOMPLISHING GREAT THINGS FOR GOD AND GETTING

NOTICED WORLDWIDE!
WE CONTINUE TO RECEIVE REQUESTS TO EXPAND OUR
MINISTRY AND VOCATIONAL SKILLS PROGRAMS IN NEW

COUNTRIES!

OUR PROGRAMS HAVE EXPERIENCED TREMENDOUS
SUCCESS, MAKING STRIDES IN SHARING GOD’S WORD

AND EQUIPPING INDIVIDUALS WITH ESSENTIAL LIFE SKILLS.
IN JANUARY OUR PATH OF HOPE SCHOOL CELEBRATED

IT’S SECOND GRADUATION! 
ADDITIONALLY, WE HAVE BEEN HONORED WITH AN

INVITATION TO ESTABLISH A CHRISTIAN VOCATIONAL
CENTER IN SIERRA LEONE!
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